
Good Morning : 
 
 
                              In response to the National Telecommunications and Information Administration { NTIA 
} outlining the alternative path states could take to connect to the First Responder Network Authority’s { 
Firstnet } national public safety broadband network . The State Of Nevada appreciates the time that has 
gone into the preliminary guidance on the developing of an application if states want to Opt- Out . The 
State Alternative Plan Program { SAPP } for states seeking to deploy their own radio access network { 
RAN } , should be available to states should they want to go in this direction . That fact that { SAPP } is 
also allowable and allocable under our SLIGP grant award is a plus for all states. Between all our Firstnet 
Meetings, Mobile Data Collections, QPP-CTT Meetings, NTIA- Meetings , and the help from our hired 
vendor to keep us up to speed with  the Firstnet  movement and changes. We feel that the State Of 
Nevada is on the correct path as we move closer to an Opt- In or Opt- Out decision by our Governor . 
Thank You for letting us , have this time to make our comment.  

 
             Sincerely  

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                

Andrew  M.  Gagliardo 
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